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September 2023 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer (Year 6 students) 

 

Open Events for admission to Harrogate Grammar School  

 

We know that during the coming weeks you will be considering the choice of which secondary school is right 
for your child. We want to help you in making this important decision by showing you our facilities and 
everything we have to offer. 

 

We would like to welcome you and your child to our open events that will take place this half term. 

Event Date and Timings More Information 

Wednesday 20 September (for parents/carers) 

Two identical sessions: 

1) Start time: 9.20am   

Expected finish: 10.30am 

2) Start time: 11.20am  

Expected finish: 12.30pm 

Please enter the school 5 minutes before the start of 
the session via the main entrance, located on 
Arthurs Avenue.  

Please click on the link below to book a place. 

➢ BOOK HERE 

A fantastic opportunity to experience our school 
whilst lessons are in progress. 

 

Each session will include: 

• Presentation from Headteacher, Mr Renton. 

• Guided tour of the school by our Senior 
Team and Sixth Form students. 

Saturday 7 October (for parents/carers and Year 6 students) 

Two identical sessions: 

1) Start time: 9am 

Expected finish time: 11am 

2) Start time: 11.30am 

Expected finish time: 1.30pm 

Please enter the school 5 minutes before the start of 
the session via the main entrance located on Arthurs 
Avenue. 

Please click on the link below to book a place. 

➢ BOOK HERE 

We respectfully request that only those families 
eligible for admission in September 2024 book for 
this event. The number of tickets available per family 
will be limited to 5. 

This open event will allow you and your family to: 

• Explore the school facilities. 

• Learn more about each faculty.  

• Sample the food provided by our catering 
team. 

• Talk to current students about their HGS 
experience. 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.harrogategrammar.co.uk/
https://www.harrogategrammar.co.uk/school/policies/privacy-notice-for-pupils-and-families/
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/open-morning-wednesday-20-september-for-parents-and-carers-tickets-682060761097?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/open-morning-saturday-7-october-year-6-students-and-their-parentscarers-tickets-682067591527?aff=oddtdtcreator


   
 

   
 

Additional Information 

• We have additional parking available adjacent to the Sixth Form building. However, to avoid 
congestion if you are able to walk, this would be appreciated. 

 

• Our New Intake Days this academic year are on the Tuesday 9, Wednesday 10 and Thursday 11 July 
2024 and all the new Year 7 children who are allocated a place at Harrogate Grammar will attend all 
3 days in preparation for September.  

 

• We hope to repeat our Year 7 Summer School from Tuesday 27 August to Thursday 29 August 2024. 
Further details will be available following National Offer Day on 1 March 2024. 

 

We look forward to meeting you and if you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us on 
mail@hgs.rklt.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
 
 
 

Miss K Smith 

Deputy Headteacher 
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